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600 North Adams * PO. Box 19002 * Green Bay, WI 54307-9002 

July 15, 1987 10 CFR 50, Appendix E 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Docket 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 
Emergency Plan Revision 8 

A modification has been made to the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant (KNPP) 
Emergency Plan. A description of the change and the safety evaluation are 
included as Attachment 1 to this letter. A copy of the revised pages are 
included as Attachment 2 to this letter. This change does not decrease the 
effectiveness of the plan and continues to meet the standards of 10 CFR 50.47(b) 
and the requirements of Part 50, Appendix E; therefore, it is made in accordance 
with 10 CFR 50.54(q) and prior Nuclear Regulatory Commission approval is not 
required.  

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.4, two additional copies of this letter and attachments 
are hereby submitted to Mr. A. Bert Davis, Regional Administrator, U. S.  
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III, Glen Ellyn, Illinois. As required, 
one copy of this letter and attachments is also submitted to the KNPP Resident 
Inspector.  

Please remove and discard the affected pages and insert the revised pages as 
instructed on the "KNPP Emergency Plan Revision Instruction Sheet" (Attachment 2).  
Please sign and return the revision certification block on the last page of the 
revision instruction sheet to assure us that you have received your copy.  
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D. C. Hintz 
Vice President - Nuclear Power 

PMF/jms 
Attach.  
cc - Mr. Robert Nelson, US NRC w/attach.  

US NRC, Region III (2 copies) w/attach.  
Mr. R. S. Cullen, PSCW w/o attach.
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Attachment 1 

To Letter from D. C. Hintz to Document Control Desk 

Dated July 15, 1987 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE AND SAFETY EVALUATION
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NRC2-29.3

Record of Revisions

Description of Change

Added revision 8 to the table of revisions to reflect the change made in 

this revision to the plan.  

Safety Evaluation 

Since the change is administrative in nature, it does not decrease the 

effectiveness of the plan.  

Page 5-8 

Description of Change 

Revised the requirements of the Event Operations Director. The plan has 

been changed to read as follows: "Event Operations Director must hold a 

SRO license or be a member of senior management who is an engineer trained 

in nuclear operations." 

Safety Evaluation 

This revision will allow a Senior Reactor Operator (SRO) licensee who is 

not actively performing the functions of a senior operator as described in 

10 CFR 55.53(e) to hold the position of Event Operations Director (EOD).  

There is a possibility that candidates for the EOD position may be non-
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July 15, 1987 
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engineers who have a non-active SRO license, and it is for this small group 

of individuals that the revision was made. These individuals would be 

employees with many years of operational experience who are well qualified 

for the EOD position. The EOD's responsibilities include interfacing 

with the Shift Supervisor to determine the most appropriate course of 

action. It is not expected that the EOD will need to relieve the Shift 

Supervisor. Should relief of the Shift Supervisor be necessary, qualified 

personnel (i.e., active SRO) will be contacted. Therefore, this change 

does not decrease the effectiveness of the plan.
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Attachment 2 

To Letter from D. C. Hintz to Document Control Desk 

Dated July 15, 1987

REVISED PAGES


